
 

 

USW Local 1005 
Bargaining Update 

 

Tuesday July 26, 2022 
 
USW 1005 Negotiating Committee met with the Provincial appointed 
Conciliation Officer today and instructed him to file a “No Board 
Report” which will put us in a legal strike position. The proposed date is 
August 16, 2022, but there is a possibility that this could change. We 
will update you immediately if this occurs. 
 
Our goal has remained the same, which is to bring the membership a 
contract we can recommend for ratification. We are available every 
Thursday at 3:30pm at the Union Hall. Thank you for your continuing 
support and patience.  
 
In Solidarity, 
Ron Wells, Jim McColl, Tony McLaughlin, Dennis Van Meer & Brad Job 

 
USW Local 1005 Union Hall, 350 Kenilworth Ave. North Hamilton, Ont. 


